CORAL SHORES CLASS OF '78 REUNION

P.O. Box 25

Tavernier, FL 33070

To whom it may concern:

Kenny B. played for our 15 year high school reunion on July 30, 1993. He entertained us on our cruise ship with not only his musical talent, but also with his vast repertoire of songs. He performed a variety of numbers while especially catering to our many requests for songs that brought back happy memories from our high school years. His Jimmy Buffet songs really set the mood as we cruised out to sea!

I can highly recommend this talented musician for all entertainment needs. From the many compliments that we received, I hope that Kenny B. will return to play for us at our 20 year reunion.

Sincerely, Julie a. Ratliff

Julie A. Ratliff

Class of '78 Reunion Organizer